Lara Clare

From: N
Sent: 02 April 2022 16:21

To: Licensing

Subject: Public Protection Team

Categories: [ ]

[You don't often get email from (D <2 Why this is important at

http://aka.ms/LearnAboutSenderldentification.]

Re.

The New Inn

54 Lower Street

Application for outdoor licence extension LN/000000918

| would like to object to the above license bring granted. | live at no. 59 Lower Street which is a residential area. At
numbers, 36, 40, 46 and 69 live residents who are over 85 years old and go to bed before 10pm. An outdoor licence
until 12.30am will create a severe public nuisance for those of us who live nearby. It is a quiet road in the evenings
and sound reverbs around. With people drinking and socialising outside there is the potential for serious noise -
laughter, shouting, slamming of car doors etc. This application is not for the benefit of locals but for holidaymakers,
especially those on boats who moor up at the New Inn. They have one week of fun, we will have to endure this
every night for weeks. An occasional late night licence is acceptable but not for 7 days a week.

The pub needs the locals to keep it going during the winter, this proposal will alienate us.

Yours sincerely,

Sent from my iPad
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